Photographers Update — 20 may 2013

As the relatively newly appointed Head of Photography, taking over from Erik Klopper, | would like to firstly
take the opportunity to thank Erik for his service to the corps over the last 18 months and wish him all the
best with the Marshals Corps!

A second thanks must go out to the current members, Angelique Dermit, Terence Milne, Elke Milne,
Fernando Bandeira, Liaan Jordaan and Candice Dewsbury. These members have given of their time on the
rides and after to produce the images that go into the gallery for nearly every Pretoria Chapter event. They
always endeavour to cover the full event and the participants of the day.

Terence, Elke and Angelique were on duty for Africa Bike Week and got as many images as they could.
Thanks guys for your efforts.

Check out the images through the HOG Pretoria website gallery tab, www.hog-pta.co.za, or directly on
Flickr http://www.flickr.com/photos/harley pretoria/sets/.

So keep smiling when you see us with our cameras, just try keep the alcohol outa sight as we can't post
those images, other than that we will keep shooting and posting on the gallery.

In the mean time, enjoy the rides and keep smiling for the camera.

lan Dewsbury



